EDWE August 2015 Volume 8

Sponsorship
Beth Broshears will be
leading this month's
sponsorship class beginning at
6:00 p.m before the gathering.
Please plan on attending. All
4th day can benefit from this
training, this month Beth will
be covering Who to Sponsor
and Who not to Sponsor for a
walk, and Q&A.

Sponsorship booklets from Upper Room, Are available for purchase at the clothing table. These are great books to have on hand when you are considering sponsoring someone on the walk. Remember this is the last class before the next Walks. Joyce Cundiff Sponsorship Chair.

Upcoming Gatherings

Boonville Wesleyan 8/8
Witness Speaker: Michael Mullen

St James West 9/12

If you are willing to give a witness talk during one of our monthly gatherings, or if your church is willing to host a gathering, please contact Paul Giles via email at gilesfarmsinc@gmail.com or phone 812-686-9305.



EDWE August 2015 Volume 8



Greetings Fourth Day, As I write this we have 3 men and 2 women signed up for the Fall Walks as you know the cut off for taking applications is august the 27 th. We need to have 20 men and 20 women in order to hold the fall walks. Ben & Becky Chestnut our fall walk lay directors. Are ready their teams are about to start formations. We as fourth day Now need to do our part. I know every one has been praying and asking who we are suppose to sponsor. We need to get the applications filled out and back to the Registrar. At Evansville District Walk to Emmaus P.O. Box 3937 Evansville, In. 47737.

Monthly Gathering:

When: Sat, August 8 th, 6:30pm – 9:00pm

Where: Boonville Wesleyan, 510 E Walnut Street,

Boonville, IN 47601, United States (map)

Description: Sponsorship Class 6:00 Social Time @ 6:30

and the Gathering with Communion @ 7:00



LAY DIRECTORS FOR WALKS NUMBER #86 AND #87

ARE BEN AND BECKY CHESTNUT

THE MEN'S WALK WILL BE HELD ON OCTOBER 22-25
THE WOMEN'S WALK WILL BE HELD ON OCTOBER 29-NOV 1
THINK ABOUT WHO YOU WANT TO SPONSOR AND PRAY ABOUT IT.
LET'S DO OUR PART TO MAKE THIS WALK HAPPEN. IF IT'S GODS WILL IT WILL
HAPPEN. GET YOUR APPLICATIONS TURNED IN.

Due to a computer glitch at the last gathering at Cornerstone UMC in Chrisney, the attendance List was Deleted. If you were there, please E-mail Lindy Enlow at lcenlow@sit-co.net thank you.